
       
     
 

                        

                        
                                 

                                    
             

 

                          
   

 
                              

                          
                     

     
 

                          
                          
                 

 

                  

              

Graduate Student Association (GSA) 
September 22, 2009 

 The meeting was called to order by President Rauhaus at 5:31 pm 

 President Rauhaus reminded everyone that the Graduate Research Symposium is scheduled for 
November 6, 2009 in the Colvard Student Union and asked for any volunteers to help with set 
up and room monitoring that day. She also noted that this is an excellent opportunity to fill the 
participation requirement for Travel Award eligibility. 

 President Rauhaus introduced the speaker for the meeting, Dr. Janae Taylor, from Student 
Counseling Services: 

o Dr. Taylor spoke of the fairly new support group for graduate students‐ Eyes on the Prize 

 The purpose for the group is to give graduate students the opportunity to 
express any feelings, both positive and negative, about graduate school and 
their graduate experiences. 

o In addition, Dr. Taylor introduced her graduate assistant, Kendrick Bailey, who spoke of 
the new upcoming organization, Men of Excellence. For those that were interested in 
the organization, a flyer was provided for additional information. 

 President Rauhaus opened the floor for questions and comments. 

 President Rauhaus adjourned the meeting at 6:13pm. 


